
From: sheila mccann <sheila83014@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 1:36 PM 
To: Abbett, Marian L. (ECY) <MABB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Rayonier Cleanup 

 

Dear Marian,  

I feel very strongly that Rayonier should clean up this area to restore it to the natural and 
safe condition it was before they set up a business operation. Their responsibility is to 
make this a safe area for people and wildlife. And now that the Olympic Discovery Trail is 
gaining in popularity--to both locals and visitors from all over the world-- it should have lose 
the industrial-use designation and be deemed multi-use and open space to enhance our 
shoreline.  

Thank you,  

Sheila McCann 
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